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WE’RE IN THE HOME STRETCH!  
 The PTO would like to say a special thank you to everyone who 

helped make the fundraiser at the Candy Case in February a great 

success! In addition, we would also like to thank you for your Gertrude 

Hawk orders!  Your continued support is making a difference for our 

students!  We would also like to thank all of the volunteers who came 

out to help with the Mother & Son Event.  Lastly, a special thank you to 

ALL of the Moms who brought their Sons to the event.  It was wonderful 

seeing everyone laughing and having a terrific time!

      If you have not joined us already, please like us on face book at 

Oxford Area School District PTO or email us at pto@oxfordasd.org to be 

added to our email distribution list.   

 

PTO 

MEETING 

    The PTO will 

be hosting a 

meeting on 

Wednesday, May 10th in the 

Hopewell Cafeteria at 7pm. We 

will be discussing several 

important topics.  We are also 

looking to vote in a new Vice 

President, and fill several 

Committee Chairs/Coordinators 

for different events for the 2017-

2018 school year.  If you are 

interested in filling a position, 

please join us for the meeting.  

We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

 

 

 

 

 

Up-Coming Events: 

        The “Father And 

Daughter Dance” is 

scheduled for Saturday, 

April 22nd.  Flyers  

were sent home with 

the students to order your tickets. 

If you did not receive an order 

form, please contact the PTO 

and we will provide you with one.  

Of course, you can always 

purchase tickets at the front door 

that evening, but we would 

prefer preordering to help us 

better plan for the event.  This 

event will take place at the 

OASD High School gymnasium 

from 6-8:30 pm.  Doors will open 

at 5:30 pm if you wish to arrive 

early for pictures.   Light 

refreshments and snacks will be 

served.  This is an enjoyable night 

for Dads and their daughters!  
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Important Dates: 

 

 Saturday, April 22nd –  

Father And Daughter 

Dance Event from 6-

8:30pm. 

 

 Monday, May 1st – 5th-  

Send in your final Box 

Tops for the school 

year! 

 

 Monday, May 1st- 5th- 

Teacher Appreciation 

Week 

 

 Friday, May 5th – 

Wear you maroon & 

white to show your 

school spirit 

 

 Wed., May 10th – PTO 

Meeting in Hopewell 

Cafeteria at 7pm. 
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Mark your calendars to save the 

date. 

 

Box Tops 

All Box tops for the month 

were collected in the first week of 

April.  If you missed sending in 

your Box Tops for the month of 

April, OUR LAST collection for the 

school year will take place during 

the first week of May.  If you have 

Box Tops that need to be handed 

in, it would probably be a good 

idea to submit them before they 

expire!  It is helpful if the Box Tops 

are trimmed and placed in bags 

of 50, or on placement sheets.  

Please also check the dates on 

your Box Tops and make sure that 

they have not expired.  If you 

have any questions pertaining to 

Box Tops, please feel free to 

reach out to one of the following 

Box Top Coordinators: 

 

 

 

Lead Coordinator – Casie    

Asmus 

Jordan Bank – Ali Verbanos 

Elk Ridge – Lisa Koza 

Nottingham – Laura Lester 

Hopewell – Tricia Hannon 

Penns Grove – Lisa Koza 

 

  

 

 

 

                      

      

  


